January 27, 2010

Mr. Paul Jennings

Artist Pianos, Ltd.

603 Watervliet-Shaker Road
Latham, NY 12110

Dear Paul:

It was great meeting you yesterday. Thank you for helping me review both the Yamaha C2
and the Kawai RX2 BLAK grand pianos. The comparison was very informative and critical
in my decision to purchase the Kawai RX2 BLAK piano. My family and I are very excited
about our new piano.

Enclosed is a check for the balance due, [ We look forward to playing the piano in
our own home very soon. That is, once I learn how to actually play the piano. What a
wonderful instrument to learn on!

Thanks again for your assistance. You andDoughave both been a wealth of information and
have made my piano search a pleasant one. Lastly, if possible I’d really appreciate if you
could send me a brochure on the RX2 BLAK (or whatever brochure Kawai provides).
Thanks.

Best Regards,

sb
/encl



